
BROJENDRA MOHAN MAZUMDAR 

To 

The Authority 
WBRERA 
Kolkata 
West Bengal 

Dear Sir. 

Subject Deciaration of not requiring NOC of Environment Clearance 

Thanking You, 

This is to inform you that our project nanmed "NDM Enclave" does not require NOC 
for Environment Clearance, as it is below the specificd limit. 

Yours sincerely, 

PECIDCNCE 

Brojedra Mohan Mazumdar 
West Bengal 

19, RADI IANAGAR ROAD, rC. DURMAUN-71) 325, 
DISIkICI - PASCHiM BURDWAN, 

MOBILES - 9732001 010 / 8918747471 / 9434738506 
GMAN :mazumdarnd@amail.com 

Date: 31 july,2023 


